From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 12:35
To: Planning

Subject: FW: App Ref: 2014/6845/P

Pl register this as an objection on m3

ta

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: FNESEEEGEGUGGSE

From: Jessie T. Schroeder
Sent: 09 December 2014 11:57
To: Thuaire, Charles

Cc: Bjern Ole Schroeder
Subject: App Ref: 2014/6845/P

Dear Charles,

We are writing to voice our concerns and objections to the current plans for a 7 storey expansion
of the Royal Free known as Phase 2 of the Institute. App Ref: 2014/6845/P

Being residents of the Belsize community with two small children attending Hampstead Hill School
it is very upsetting to find out the true plans of Phase 2. Our greatest objects are in relation to the
location, size and disruption it will cause to the community. Although we are in support of medical
research we strongly urge these plans be revised in a way as not to upset the community, the
school's facility, St. Stephens, and Hampstead Green.

Thank you,

Jessie & Bjern Schroeder
28A Glenmore Road
NW3 4DB



